
New Operating Hours During COVID-19

SAGICOR OFFICES RE-OPEN - FROM May 19th, 2020: 9:00am - 3:00pm

SAGICOR LIFE, SAGICOR GENERAL & SAGICOR ASSET MANAGEMENT

We are pleased to re-open our physical offices for payments, claims and critical services from Tuesday May 19th,

2020. Note that for some services appointments will be required. Also note that ALL Sagicor General transactions

will be conducted at the Haggatt Hall branch. 

Wherever possible, we still encourage you to continue to conduct your business with us electronically.

The following protocols will also be observed, for everyone’s safety:

https://www.sagicor.com/en-BB


To get quick and convenient updates on your policy download our Sagicor Go App or use our Sagicor Go Life Portal.

We can be reached at (246) 467-7707 for life queries and (246) 431-2800 for general queries or digitally via live chat

at Sagicor.com.

You can also receive regular updates on our social media channels.

https://www.sagicor.com/en-BB/Client-Care/Sagicor-GO-Mobile-App
https://client.sagicorlife.com/wps/portal

